LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy first day of summer! Now that we’re finally getting warmer weather, we at the Greenwood Reading Center would like to remind our loyal patrons to be careful of overheating; stay hydrated, limit sun exposure and limit strenuous activity during the hottest parts of the day. We would also like to remind you that it is cool and shady inside the library, and reading a book is a great way to take a break when you have been working outside!
     Don’t forget that the next board meeting is Wednesday, the 26th at 6:30pm in the Town Hall, and the Mystery Meal is Thursday the 27th at noon in the fellowship hall of the Community of Christ Church. You’re more than welcome to attend either event- or both, of course!
     With the school year over with, homework helpdesk is rather superfluous at the moment, so we’ll resume that come fall. Be sure to watch for information about our summer reading program, though! Dates will be announced soon.
     June 25 is Author George Orwell’s birthday. Readers may remember that he wrote such famous novels as 1984 and Animal Farm. His birthday is the day before that of Pearl S. Buck, who is the first American woman to win a Pulitzer Prize in Literature. One of her most famous books is The Good Earth, which accurately depicts life in prerevolutionary China. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather, andHomework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
